
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Student 
 
In the lead up to ‘GCSE Results Day’ it is important to inform you of the careers 
support available.  
 
I appreciate this can be both exciting and nerve-racking, so the purpose of this 
document is to provide you with some advice and guidance. Please see the table 
below with a timeline of activities. 
 
 

Date Support  

17th June – 19th July  Careers Support parents/carers and 
students to come to discuss careers, 
work experience and apprenticeships.  
 
Every Tuesday until 6pm until 18 July 

22nd August  On ‘GCSE Results Day’ support will be 
available all day.   

23rd August  Careers Support if available from 9am to 
5pm  

26th August – 6th September  Support will be available by email and in 
person in school.  

 
Careers Support 

 
Virtual Work Experience 

 
Springpod provides numerous programmes from Engineering, Healthcare, 
Journalism and Law.  
 
Each student will receive a certificate and It’s free to register for each experience. 
This is the perfect way to prepare for Sixth Form or a college.  
 
www.springpod.com/virtual-work-experience 
 
  

http://www.springpod.com/virtual-work-experience


 
 
Apprenticeships  
 
For those considering apprenticeships or wishing to search for vacancies please use 
the link below.  
 
We will help you review applications to provide your daughter the best possible 
chance of success:  
 
www.gov.uk/apply-apprenticeship 
 
Job Roles  
 
This is for students who would like more information on specific roles.   
 
I-could is a video-based website providing information on a whole host of careers. 
This includes labour market information to help you make decisions on the growth or 
decline of an industry.   
 
www.icould.com/explore 
 
Prospects provide information on university, apprenticeships and careers. It’s a 
fantastic resource for all Year 11 students transitioning into a Sixth Form or a 
college.  
 
www.prospects.ac.uk/ 
 
 
GCSE Results Day  
 
The Sixth Form team will be available for support on Thursday 22 August 2024.  
 
Careers support will be available by phone or email on Friday 23 August 2024 and 
will continue until Friday 6 September 2024.  
 
We will continue support students whether they attend college or return to Sixth 
Form until 1st November 2024.  
 
If in the meantime, you wish to book an appointment, please contact me by emailing 
stagga@beck.uk.com 
 
We wish you all the very best for the future.  
 
Antony Stagg  
Careers  
Archbishop Beck Catholic College 
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